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Darrell Cox, Sheriff Kerry Whitley, Chief Deput,

Thursday, December 05, 2013

Mr. Kirk Allen
PO Box 593
Kansas, IL 61933

Dear Mr. Allen:

Thank you for writing to the Coles County Sheriff’s Office with your request for information

pursuant to the lllinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.

On Tuesday, November 26, 2013, you requested the following documents:

1. Copy of the quarterly random drug testing results for the Coles County Sheriff’s Office
for the last six (6) years.

2. Copy of payments made for the quarterly random drug testing results for the Coles
County Sheriff’s office for the last six (6) years. These payments would be to the agency
performing the testing.

Per an email you had with Chief Whitley, you agreed to modify these parameters to the digital
format set by SBLHC. Their digital record keeping began in the middle of 2011. Therefore, the

records we are providing are what we were given through their offices.

Your request is granted and attached. Please note that on July 12, 2012 there was a drug test

performed You will not find an attached bill for this date Our offices contacted SBIHC. and it



appears as thoughn our oitice was never biiled. Due to the time lapse, they are not going to bil

for that testing date.

We have enclosed the documents that you requested. In keeping with the copying fees

allowed by the lllinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/6(b), the cost of your copies is

free.

Sincerely,

O
Salisa A. Dann #134
FOIA Officer

Detective Secretary

Coles Countv Sheriff < Office
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